
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2/22/2024 

 

 

To Potential Proposers for the Advanced Metering Infrastructure and Installation of said 

system 

 

 

Addendum #2 Summary: 

Updating bid proposal: 

 

 

Clarifications: 

 

1. The Town updated the Bid Proposal  

 

2. The Town updated the applicable dates of when proposals are due 

 

3. The new term is: March 13, 2024 @ 2 p.m. 

 

4. The Town updated the Bid proposal to include information for the following:  
 

Lids, Valves, PRVs, style and type of meter 

 

5. The new term is: 

 Lids – if your system is not compatible with metal lids with holes drilled into the 

top, please include the cost of a compatible lid (plastic). Lids #1-4 with price of 

each lid.  
Valves – The Town’s system currently possesses angle stop valves and curb stop valves.  

Please include a price for each type of valve that is compatible within your system.  

PRV’s  - Current PRV’s are Watkins.  Please list a type compatible with your 

system.  

Type &  Style of Meters – Ultrasonic and polymer based are preferred. 

 

6. Small Business Set-Aside: Indication if the solicitation is set aside for small 

businesses, minority-owned businesses, women-owned businesses (DBE) (MWBE) 

 

7. Contracting Terms and Conditions: (ARPA Terms and Conditions) 2 CFR 200.317 

through 200.320 Subpart D and Standard Federal Acquisition Regulation (FAR) 

clauses as well as any additional or special terms and conditions specific to the 

solicitation. 



 

 

 

8. System for Award Management information (SAM.gov) approved vendor.   

 

Summary of Addenda: Updating bid proposal 
Addendum #3:  Lids, Valves, PRVs, style and type of meter, ARPA funds information, SAM.gov 

compliant, and SBE.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Where Roads Hit The Trails 
P.O. Box 1300 * 22W 2nd Street * Eagar, AZ 85925 * 

928-333-4128 * eagaraz.gov 


